
 

 

 

MARCH 10, 2022 

 

Dear Tennis Camp Parent, 

 

I want to thank you for choosing Robbie Wagner Tournament Training Tennis Camp. We are very excited 

about the upcoming summer as things start getting back to "normal" . RWTT will do everything possible 
to provide your child with a productive, safe, and memorable tennis camp experience. 

1. FOR THIS UPCOMMING SUMMER WE WILL BE OFFERING FULL DAY, HALF DAY,AND 10 & 

UNDER OPTIONS. 

 

2. TRANSPORTATION WILL NOT BE PROVIDED TO AND FROM CAMP.  
WE WILL  ONLY  PROVIDE TRANSPORT FROM LOCATION TO LOCATION DURING THE DAY. 

3.     Lunch is offered at a nominal fee upon camp sign-up. 

4.    We strongly suggest that all children bring water bottles (jugs), which can be 

        refilled easily on the court. We also recommend bringing a towel, hat, sunscreen,  

        and an extra t shirt. 

5.     THIS SUMMER WE WILL BE USING ALL OF OUR INDOOR FACILITIES, AS  

         WELL AS ENGINEERS COUNTRY CLUB AND PORTLEDGE SCHOOL (WITH BRAND NEW  

         STATE OF THE ART RESURFACED TENNIS COURTS). The location will be determined  

         according to your child's level and our scheduling. 

 

We look forward to your children having an enjoyable and productive time at our camp this summer. 

Please see below our camp pamphlet for dates and pricing. 

If you have any further questions, please give Robbie or Steven Coleman a call at 516-759-0505. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

Robbie 

 


